

Birches First School

Believe, Grow, Succeedto be the best 'me' I can be.

3rd March 2025

Dear Parents

Comic Relief- 40th Year Celebration

All the staff and children at Birches will be taking part in Comic Relief's Red Nose Day on Friday 21st March.

The School Council have consulted with their classes and brought various ideas to our meeting last week! We then presented the ideas and councillors voted to decide what to do....

Children are invited to wear their party clothes to school for the day or wear RED Clothes (the idea of the Party Clothes is because Comic Relief are celebrating their 40th Year of Fundraising). As always, children can wear any Comic Relief merchandise they may have such as Deely Boppers, Noses, Red Hair/Nails etc!

All we ask in return is for a donation for Comic Relief.

Further to this the School Council children will be selling Comic Relief 'red' themed cakes at playtime if any child wishes to have one-they will be sold for 50p each. If anyone would like to donate any cakes to aid our cake sale, we would be most grateful for your kindness and generosity.

We look forward to seeing everyone in their Party Clothes/Red Clothes and red noses/accessories! I am sure it will be a fun day in school for all!

Thank you for your continued support with our fundraising. It really means a lot and teaches our children excellent morals and values to recognise and care for people less fortunate than us.

Yours sincerely

Edisor.

S Varricchione and the School Council